
All HandsOn Learning Volunteers are

invited for a 

Holiday celebration as we assist@
Regents Park of Sunrise Senior Center

Saturday, December 7th

12:30pm-3:00pm

Please join us for a fun holiday

celebration with the residents

Singing | Dancing | Games | Flower Arranging |Help

distribute gifts to the seniors | and lots of fun

There will be a special reading of “King Kenny and the 

Fox’s Cape”

This project is made possible by a grant from the Harold Rosenberg Fund for Children's Education of the
Community Foundation of Broward.

*This event is open to all youth volunteers, their families and friends.

To sign up, please visit 

www.HandsOnBroward.org/youthprograms

 or contact Bari Goldberg, HandsOn Learning Manager at

bgoldberg@HandsOnSouthFlorida.org or at 

(954)233-1298 


